



Further to the details below in the letter about our forthcoming visit to **RIAT on 13.07.18** and in view of the current warm weather we would like to remind everyone about the need for the children to wear sunhats, sun cream, comfortable footwear and to bring a water bottle (there are plenty of water stations where bottles can be refilled).

We have arranged to provide foam ear plugs for all children but those who have their own ear defenders may bring them if preferred (labelled, please).

We're also hoping to have an ice cream break whilst we are there. If your child(ren) would like to purchase a lolly/ice cream we suggest they each bring £3 (we've based this suggestion on last year's prices).

Dear Parents,

Key Stage 2 Visit to the Royal International Air Tattoo, 13th July 2018

We have been lucky enough to receive free tickets again to the air tattoo in Fairford on Friday 13th July. The coach will be leaving at 8am and we aim to be back by 5.15pm. **As this is after the end of the school day, please organise alternative** transport for your child to get home.

The cost of the coach will £10 per pupil. This is a voluntary contribution however if not enough contributions have been received then the trip will be cancelled.

The children will need to bring plenty to drink (no cans/glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) and a packed lunch in a labelled back pack or disposable bag. They should be dressed in their school uniform and a waterproof coat if necessary. They can wear comfortable trainers as we anticipate quite a lot of walking around. Please make sure they have suncream and that this has been applied before the trip if this is appropriate.

Please make payments via School Gateway, alternatively please send in a cheque payable to Woodborough CE Primary School. All payments and permission slips to be completed by <u>6th</u> <u>July 2018</u> please.

This should prove to be a great day!

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Chapman, Mrs Wren & Mrs Ashby